
PGHS SCC Meeting Agenda April 9,2013 
  

Those in attendance:  Cindy Hill, KyLee Veenker, Jennifer Yeates, Lauri Stringer, Tim Brantley, Rick 
Diderickson, Brock Moore, Neils Fugal, Laura Rytting, Juliet Guilott, Shauna DeBuck, Lynette Buck, 

Carla Jensen, Christy Stevenson, Kelley Giles, Kori Thomas 
  

Counseling Updates:  Sophomore Registration begins this Thursday @ 3:30 
Question and answer session tonight at 6:00 & 7:00 PM for those needing more info 

  
Thanks to everyone for coming in and signing the Trustlands proposal.  It is all signed sealed and 

delivered :) 
  

Mr. Brantley: 
  District policy will require that teachers update grades weekly on skyward so that no grade is more 

than 5 days old. 
We will only be having two Parent Teacher Conferences next year one during first term and one 

during third term, the other time is to be used by teachers to keep their grades updated. 
  
  

Legislative Changes 
SCC elections can be held in the Spring or Fall; timing must remain the same for four years. 

We have decided to hold our elections in the Spring 
(Mr. Brantley will be notifying parents of the upcoming elections) 

Those wishing to be on the ballot need to let Mr. Brantley or Cindy Hill know by April 12th  
Voting will take place April 24, 25, & 26th at the school 

(If there is no contested race the school does not need to hold an election) 
There are no term limits for parent/guardians.  They may serve as long as they have a child attending 

the school during the two year term. 
  

Area's up for Election 
  
Aspen    (Laura Rytting willing to serve again) 
  
Manila    
                                                                     
Central    
                                                                  
Grovecrest    (KyLee Veenker willing to serve again) 
  
Rocky Mountain 
  
Lindon    (Mark Clements name was suggested) 
  
If you are from one of the areas needing representation please help us identify individuals that may 
be willing to serve in this capacity.  THANKS! 
  
We will have a Meet and Greet on May 14th to welcome the new members, and elect officers for next 
year. 
  
Thanks everyone for a great year! 
 


